
Wednesday Service 23rd June 2021 

Things are slowly, oh so slowly returning to normal. Our Wednesday service used 

to be by ZOOM, a very poor substitute for having it in person. Now the Wednesday 

Service has returned to having it in person, and this week we all trooped round to 

the Ashe Hotel (as we did prior to this epidemic) and were warmly greeted by the 

hotel staff. A heartfelt 'thank you' to everyone who made the day so enjoyable. 

 

 


